From: David Reifman

Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 9:10 AM

To: Steve Berlin

Subject: Alderman O’Connor event

Steve, per our earlier discussion, I briefly stopped by a breakfast event hosted on behalf of Alderman O’Connor.  Just for the record, I did not make any financial contribution and did not have any food or drink other than coffee.

David L. Reifman

Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

